
Friday 3rd March 2023

Dear parents, carers and students,

Strike action by members of the National Education Union (NEU)

I hope this finds you well?

It now seems likely that the planned industrial action by teacher members of the National Education

Union will take place on Wednesday 15th and Thursday 16th March 2023 in all schools in England and

Wales.

It is probable that we will only be able to partially open the school on these two days.  We are

currently planning for these days and will again be following existing Government guidance to

prioritise those year groups taking public examinations this summer and the students we know who

will be vulnerable on those two days.   I will contact you again mid-week next week to share our plans

as soon as we have formulated them.

Thank you again for your understanding and forbearance.  This is a direct conflict between the

teacher professional associations and the Government, with schools being placed in a completely

unwanted position.

Kind regards,

Andrew Parkinson

Headteacher

Headteacher: Mr A Parkinson B.Sc (Hons) M.Ed M.Sc
Toulston, Tadcaster, North Yorkshire. LS24 9NB
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